
2017 Temporary Policy for Re-assignment 

There is a temporary policy for program year 2017 only, to allow groups to attest for providers, for the 

2017 payment year, if they are no longer employed by the group as of 10/3/17, and if MU information 

was collected on this EP during a reporting period in 2017. The previous group must communicate with 

the new employer, and EP, and have this signed agreement uploaded and on file. You must keep this 

agreement on file and upload it into the attestation.  

The Eligible Provider fits one of these categories: 

1) Retired from practicing (no need for special agreement. Contract or agreement at time of 

employment is fine). 

2) Provider quit practicing and did not move onto a new group (no need for special agreement. 

Contract or agreement at time of employment is fine). 

3) Provider left the employ of this group after 10/3/17 (and does have 90-days with the new 

group in order for them to attest on his/her behalf). This requires a signed agreement between 

the EP, new group and your clinic in case of a dispute of payment in the future. IF the EP left 

prior to 10/3/17 to join a new group, then the new group must be the one to attest.  

 

 

If you qualify for #3, please circle it and print/sign below: 

Current Group Representative:  

Name (print)_________________Signature: ___________________ Date:__________ 

New Group’s Representative: 

Name (print)_________________Signature: ___________________ Date:__________ 

Eligible Provider (EP): 

Name (print)_________________Signature: ___________________ Date:__________ 

 


